
 
Serving the Community since 1894 

 

WEBSITE ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT 

Accessibility statement for www.ecclesfield-pc.gov.uk 

Introduction  

This website is run by Ecclesfield Parish Council. We want as many people as 
possible to be able to use this website. 

 

The website uses valid HTML so users, agents, including assistive technologies, can 
accurately interpret and parse content. 

We have also made the website text as simple as possible to understand. 

This website is provided by Netwise UK. Netwise UK takes no responsibility for the 
content of the website. The content is provided by Ecclesfield Parish Council.  The 
Council make every effort to ensure the content is accessible by as many of our 
users as possible but this may vary depending on the experience of users to upload 
information. We include tips on best practice for accessibility in the training that is 
provided to volunteers. 

How accessible this website is: 

The majority of important information is written as text or provided as a PDF 
document.  This should be accessible by a screen reader such as Adobe Reader.  

We understand that, on occasions, some parts of this website may not be fully 
accessible. It is possible that on occasions some information may not have subtitles 
and some photographs might not have an informative label. 

The critical content, however, will usually be provided in the form of text which will 
reflow in a single column when you change the size of your browser. 

What to do if you cannot access parts of this website: 

If you need information on this website in a different format like accessible PDF, 
large print, easy read or audio recording then please contact the admin team by 
email admin@ecclesfield-pc.gov.uk or telephone 01142845095 during office hours, 
9am – 12 noon Monday to Friday. 

  



Enforcement Procedure 

The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the 
Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No2) Accessibility 
Regulations 2018. (the ‘accessibility regulations’) If you are not happy with how we 
respond to your complaint please contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service 
(EASS) on 0808 800 0082 Monday to Friday between 9.00am – 7.00pm. 

Technical information about this website’s accessibility 

Ecclesfield Parish Council are committed to making their website accessible, in 
accordance with the Public Sector Bodies (Website and Mobile Applications) (No 2) 
Accessibility Regulations 2018. 

The critical content of the website is compliant but some content may occasionally 
be partially compliant with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines version 2.1 AA 
standard because content is provided by unregulated and non-professional 
volunteers.  All administrators, however, make every effort to ensure content is as 
accessible as possible and accessibility is included in training for administrators. 

This statement was prepared on the 12 March 2020.  It was approved by Council on 
the 2 April 2020. 
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